
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
09/26/2016 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that 16 year old Kody D. Johnson was taken back into custody 

earlier today in the area of State Route 138 and Austin Road. The Ross County Sheriff’s 

Office received information from a community member as to his whereabouts and he was 

taken into custody and transported back to the Ross County Juvenile Detention Center 

where he is being housed for charges out of Highland County.  
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